
 
 

SB 657 – Vacuum Suction Dredge Equipment 
 

This bill would repeal the prohibition on the use of vacuum or suction 
dredge equipment, and would exempt the issuance of permits to operate 
vacuum or suction dredge equipment from the California Environmental 
Quality Act until January 1, 2014. The bill would require the department 
to refund a specified portion of the permit fee paid by a person issued 
a vacuum or suction dredge equipment permit and subject to the 
prohibition on the use of vacuum or suction dredge equipment. The bill 
would require the department, on or before January 1, 2014, to complete 
an economic impact report on the prohibition on the use of vacuum and 
suction dredge equipment. 
This bill would declare that it is to take effect immediately as an 
urgency statute. 

11-0393. <<2>> . SB 657 




